
 

 The OAS is the oldest international organization in the region and the main forum for multilateral 
dialogue and concerted actions, bringing together the countries of the Western Hemisphere to 
strengthen regional cooperation and look after common interests. Through its Department of 
Sustainable Development (DSD), the OAS promotes the implementation of policies, projects and 
alliances for environmental protection to reach socio-economic development goals raised by its 
Member States, who have requested the DSD to support this call and the preparatory process for the 
“Second Inter-American Meeting of Ministers and High Level Authorities on Sustainable Development” 
that will examine the following theme: climate change and risk management. For more information 
please visit:  
http://www.oas.org/dsd/MinisterialMeeting/SecondMeetingSustainableDevelopment_e.htm 
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CONTEST FOR THE DESIGN OF A LOGO/VISUAL DISTINCTIVE 

II Inter-American Meeting of Ministers and High Level Authorities on Sustainable 
Development 

“Because our youth is not the 
future, is our present.” – Ingo 
Marowsky 

 
To promote youth participation in the 

hemisphere, as well as the theme of the 
Second Ministerial Meeting on Sustainable 
Development, and public participation as a 
priority and a cross-cutting issue to its 
working areas, the Department of 
Sustainable Development (DSD) is inviting all 

interested youth students of architecture, 
graphic design, art, marketing or related 
areas and nationals of an OAS Member State, 
to participate in the design of a logo/visual 
distinctive for the Second Inter-American 

Meeting of Ministers and High Level 
Authorities on Sustainable Development. 

The objective of the contest is to 
promote the participation and creativity of 
young students by participating in the design 
of a logo/visual distinctive for the Second 
Ministerial Meeting on Sustainable 
Development, creating awareness and 
knowledge about the ministerial theme 
“Towards Sustainable Development in the 
Americas.” 
 
      For additional information, please do not 
hesitate to contact us: 
sustainable_dev@oas.org  
Tel.: 202-458-6470 or please contact the OAS 
office in your country: 

http://www.oas.org/en/about/offices_mem_
states.asp  

The decision will be posted on the 
web site of the DSD (see 
http://www.oas.org/dsd/) on June 30th, 
2010. 

 Send your logo before 

June, 21, 2010! 
The winner will be given, among others:   

1 Official Certificate  

         Monetary Compensation 2 

3 An opportunity to participate in the 

internship program at OAS in the fall -2010 
 

The The The The Sustainability Sustainability Sustainability Sustainability 
of the of the of the of the Americas is Americas is Americas is Americas is 
in your handsin your handsin your handsin your hands    
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